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Dear [Recipient Name]:
Prospanica (formerly National Society of Hispanic MBAs) will host its annual conference in Orlando, FL, Oct 30—Nov 1, 2019.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Over the course of three days, the conference will offer training, professional development, and networking opportunities.  My attendance would not only further develop my leadership abilities but would offer our company a role in the larger diversity and inclusion conversation.  Companies and their representatives from around the country will participate, and this could be an excellent opportunity for me to represent us at the event.
Since 1988, Prospanica’s 46 professional and university chapters across the US and Puerto Rico have sought to empower Hispanic business professionals to achieve their full educational, economic, and social potential.  The organization has given away over $8 million in scholarships, and its recent rebrand from the National Society of Hispanic MBAs has enabled it to broaden its reach to impact the professional lives of more Hispanic professionals.  Prospanica seeks to be the leading catalyst for Hispanic professional achievement through diversity of thought, expert collaboration, and community engagement, and the conference is the most visible means of pursuing that goal.
To learn more about the conference, you can go to www.prospanicaconference.org.  My participation would have a great influence on my professional growth, and I hope that you will see the benefit in funding my attendance.
Thank you in advance.
Sincerely,

[Your Name]
